
 
 

Adoption Statement 

Planning for Climate Change 
Supplementary Planning Document 

 

Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with Regulations 11 and 14 of the Town & 
Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2012, New Forest 
District Council formally adopted the Planning for Climate Change Supplementary 
Planning Document (SPD) on 3 April 2024. 

The Supplementary Planning Document has been prepared to provide support to the 
implementation of the adopted Policies STR1: Achieving sustainable development 
and ENV3: Design quality and local distinctiveness, from the New Forest District’s 
(outside the National Park) Local Plan 2016-2036 Part 1: Planning Strategy (adopted 
in July 2020). 

The Planning for Climate Change Supplementary Planning Document was subject to 
a period of public consultation from 23 May 2023 to 11 July 2023.  A summary of the 
main issues raised during this consultation and how they were taken into account is 
set out in the Consultation Statement.  The adopted Supplementary Planning 
Document, Adoption Statement and Consultation Statement can be viewed on the 
Council’s website at: https://newforest.gov.uk/planningforclimatechange 

If you are unable to access these documents online, please contact us by telephone 
on 023 8028 5345 or email at policyandplans@nfdc.gov.uk.   

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Supplementary 
Planning Document may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial 
review of that decision.  Any such application must be made promptly and in any 
event not later than 3 July 2024 (3 months after the date of adoption). 
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